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BY HAND DELIVERY AND E-MAIL EXHIBIT

Debra A. Howland S •

Executive Director and Secretary
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

RE: Docket DG 16-384: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.
Supplementary Filing Requirements

Dear Ms. Howland,

on April 29, 2016, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES” or the “Company”) submitted
to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) a filing in support
of its request for a rate increase. UES included with its filing a volume of
Supplementary Filing Requirements pursuantto Puc 1604.01 (a).

The Company’s response to requirement Puc 1604.01(a)(13) makes reference to a
“PUC 1604.01(a) — I 3 Attachment 1 .“ However, the referenced attachment was
inadvertently omitted from the volume of Supplementary Filing Requirements
submitted on April 29. UES now submits and original and six (6) copies of the
referenced attachment for inclusion with the Supplementary Filing Requirements.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

.z .: .

Patrick Taylor
.

Senior Counsel
.

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West
Senior Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
taylorp@unitil.com

I 603.773.6544 F 603.773.6744 www.unitil.com


